
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  
12th March 2015 
 
 
Ref: SHd/Yr10 
 
 
 
 
To All Year 10 Parents and Carers 
 
 

 
 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would like to invite you to attend a Year 10 Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 18th 
March from 6.00pm to 7:00pm.  The evening will be in the main hall. 
 
The evening will provide you with important information on how to most effectively support your 
son/daughter with work experience which will take place week commencing June 29th. 

 

All of the information shared will be covered with all Year 10 students within assemblies and 
lessons. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
  

 
 
 

Mrs Sharon Hammond 
Key Stage 4 Manager 
 
 


